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Support for HB 2025 

 

Dear Sir/Madam; 

 

My name is Emilio Biasucci, and I am a resident of Bend. As a Bend resident, I 

strongly urge you to increase funding for the Oregon Community Paths program in 

HB 2025. With our city experiencing rapid growth, we urgently need safe, connected 

walking and biking routes that cater to people of all ages and abilities. This is 

particularly important since many residents in our community do not own a car. 

Investing in multi-modal infrastructure is not only a wise planning decision but also 

essential for creating a livable and sustainable Bend. Thanks for your consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Emilio Biasucci 


